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---------- Forwarded message ------—--

From: Curtis Tani <Curtis_Tani@longbeach.gov>
Date: Mon, Apr 13, 2009 at 5:02 PM

Subject: City Council Report on PEG Fee Distribution
To: Ibctjiudy@gmail.com

On behalf of the City of Long Beach, |'d like to thank you for your participation at the March 5, 2009
community meeting on the distribution of Public, Education, and Government (PEG) fee revenue. -
There was a lot of great discussion on the toplic and it was exciting to see the enthusiasm for access
television.

As promised, I'm forwarding City staff's report to the City Council. It recommends that PEG fees be
equally split across all three (3) access categories (P, E & G). | plan to deliver the staff report to the
City Council ai their regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, Aprit 21, 2008. The meeting begins at
§:00 pm and is held at City Hall, 333 West Ocean Boulevard. | hope that you can be in attendance.

Regarding public access, | want to reiterate that the City plans to issue an RFP for a potential operator
once the City Council approves the PEG fee distribution. If you have not already, | might suggest that
those planning to respond to the RFP begin taking steps to prepare your proposal.

Once again, | thank you for your participation in this endeavor and look forward to working with you
again in the future. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via emall at
Curtis. Tani@tongbeach.gov or phone at (562) 570-6234. '

Curtis
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